
St. Mary's County, Maryland 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

 

 

The meeting previously scheduled for Thursday, October 22, 2009  

was rescheduled for Thursday, November 5, 2009 to accommodate 

 a site visit to the Hess House owned by Whit and Sarah Taylor Rogers. 

 

 

See Minutes prepared for November 5, 2009 


